
Come Sing With Us!
2024-2025 Season

www.SRChildrensChoralAcademy.org

The Santa Rosa Children’s Choral Academy is 
looking for all children who love to sing! 

Auditions are open to ALL SINGERS, 
no experience necessary. 

 Give us a call at 707-527-8813,  
or email Carol at srccmanager@gmail.com.  

We hope to meet you soon!!

Carol Menke, Artistic Director


